
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
UNITED STATES MILITARY ACADEMY

WEST POINT. NEW YORK 10996 -2001

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

IMSD Records Management June 20, 1990

American GI Forum of the U. S.
ATTN: Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your letter dated May 24 1990 "making a formal request of the United States
Military Academy to provide me with a most exact reason for Mr. Torres's academic
record being deemed "not strong enough"." is being reviewed.

In accordance with Army Regulation 340-21 dated July 1985, Subject: "The Army
Privacy Program", you will have to obtain a signed notarized statement from
Mr. Jesse Joseph Torres's giving us the authority to release information
regarding Mr. Torres to you.

If I may be of any further assistance, please address future correspondence to the
following address:

Department of the Army
ATTN: DOIM, IMSD, FOIA Officer
BLDG 2101, RM 428
United States Military Academy
West Point, N.Y. 10996-2001

Sincerely,

KATHARINE G. WENNER
Freedom Of Information Officer


